BOROUGH OF FOLSOM
COUNCIL MEETING
WORKSHOP MINUTES
May 13, 2015

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:36PM

OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the open
public meeting act, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231. Said meeting has been advertised in the
Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and place
of said meeting

ROLL CALL: Councilpersons: Smith, Jantz, Pagano, Arena, Veneziani and Gummoe

Also Present: Mayor Lou DeStefano, Attorney Keith Bonchi, Engineer Gary Auer

Mayor DeStefano informed Council that the Town of Hammonton received a grant for the repair of 14"
Street. Mayor DeStefano also stated that Folsom has been awarded a grant for $190,000.00 for the
continuation of 8" Street.

Mayor DeStefano asked Councilman Pagano to update Council on the status of the driveway complaint
that the Borough received from Frank & Arlene DeCicco of 1314 Memory Lane in the amount of
$1800.00 to repair his concrete driveway. Councilman Pagano stated that Engineer Vince Polistina
inspected the driveway and said it was in the right of way and there is no way to determine the cause of

the damage. Keith Bonchi stated that we should discuss this issue in a closed session.

Mayor DeStefano reported that Keith Bonchi sent a letter to the Board of Taxation requesting an
extension on the tax-revaluation. The request was granted for the update of the tax maps only.

Mayor DeStefano requested a meeting for the Personnel Committee.
Mayor DeStefano reminded Council about the Jeans for Troops donation.

Mayor DeStefano reported that the Clerk’s hours will changing on June 1, 2015 to 11:30AM to 7:00 PM
for the convenience of the residents.

Mayor DeStefano reviewed the Agenda with Council.

Councilman Smith questioned Resolution#2015-58. A brief discussion ensued and it was determined that
this resolution would be tabled until Keith Bonchi reviews the contract.

Councilwoman Veneziani questioned Keith Bonchi on what the procedure would be for the Borough to
proceed with the abandon property issue under the new ordinance.

Councilman Jantz submitted a brochure he received from a League of Municipalities meeting regarding a

company that will video our community for no charge to be placed on your website.

MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN
Meeting adjourned at 7:10PM.



Respectfully submitted,
Patricia M. Gatto
Municipal Clerk



